
    
October 17, 2013 

 

 

Aloha MHS ’64 Classmates, 

 

 Imagine! Our big 50-year reunion is rapidly approaching.  To avoid 

confusion, the Committee held up mailing this notice until the completion of the 

MHS Centennial festivities. 

 Come join us in celebrating our special 50-year reunion on Maui, the 

weekend of September 12, 2014.  Mark your calendar!  More information to 

follow in our next mail-out.  If you have internet access, follow us on our website:  

www.mhs64sabershjp.org .  

Important: Please cut and return the form below. 

Thank you, 

                                               MHS ’64 50-Year Reunion Committee 

 

Attention Classmates… Deadline: November 30, 2013 

Please send this form to:  Howard J. Platiro,  364 Ani St., Kahului, HI  96732 

If emailing, send response to: howard.platiro@hawaiiantel.net 

_____ Yes, I will attend     _____ Number attending   _____ No, I’m not attending 

Please update profile: 

Name       _______________________________________ 

Address   _______________________________________ 

                  _______________________________________  

Home Ph.  _______________  Cell Ph.  ________________  Do you text? [ ] Yes  [ ] No 

Email address:  ____________________________ 

  

http://www.mhs64sabershjp.org/

